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CPSC Urges Bicyclists to Wear Helmets 
Wearing a bicycle helmet while cycling can reduce the risk of head injury.  A bicycle 
helmet should have a snug but comfortable fit on the rider's head. If a parent is buying a 
helmet for a child, CPSC recommends that the child accompany the parent so that the 
helmet can be tested for a good fit. 
 
For a helmet to provide protection during impact, it must have a chin strap and buckle 
that will stay securely fastened. No combination of twisting or pulling should remove the 
helmet from the head or loosen the buckle on the strap. Children should be instructed to 
always wear the helmet level on the forehead, not tilted back. The chin strap should be 
adjusted correctly and firmly buckled.  

Bicycle helmets are required by federal law to meet the CPSC standard. When 
purchasing a helmet, consumers are urged to examine the helmet and accompanying 
instructions and safety literature carefully. Consumers should also look for a label 
stating conformance with the CPSC standard.  

                 

                                                                                                                                
Bicyclists should avoid riding at night. If you must ride at night, install and use front and 
rear lights on the bicycle and wear clothing with reflective tape or markings. These 
precautions are in addition to the reflectors that the CPSC requires to be on the front, 
rear, pedals, and wheels of bicycles. 
 
Many bicycle-car crashes can be avoided by applying the rules of the road and by 
increasing attentiveness of cyclists and motorists. Bicyclists have a legal right to share 
the road, but they are often not noticed in traffic. Drivers should always keep an eye out 
for bicyclists, especially when turning, merging, changing lanes or entering 
intersections. 
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